
Bargaining Committee - Update #5 
 

On June 5, 6, 12 and 13, your Bargaining Committee continued negotiations with NAIT and the 

discussions were centered around NASA members’ number one priority, workload.  The Bargaining 

Committee brought forward issues and concerns relating to transparency, flexibility and equity. 

Discussions also focused on the roles and responsibilities of an instructor. 

 

Workload discussions have been difficult and complex but our side remains steadfast on reaching an 

agreement in principle. The next round of negotiations is scheduled for June 26 and 27. These 

discussions will continue to be focused on workload.  The Bargaining Committee remains committed to 

achieving agreement with NAIT on a workload model that is clear, understandable and reasonable. 

 

With agreement not being reached on a workload model, and a number of priorities still to discuss, 

NASA anticipates collective bargaining to continue over into the fall months.  No new bargaining dates 

have been decided upon and we will communicate this information after our next round of negotiations 

on June 27. 

 

Thank you. 
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